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Date: Tuesday, June 30, 2020 3:21:13 PM

HI
I’m writing to let you know that you need to approve  the expansion of cable/internet lines into
Knowlton Township. For YEARS we have been paying Centurylink for service and internet speeds
that we have not been receiving. We have complained numerous times with no help. We are only 75
fee from being bonded. The Internet is CONSTANTLY going out which is causing major issues when
people are trying to work from home. Because of the inept service its forcing people who could
easily work from home IF they had adequate internet service to go out and risk exposing themselves
to the COVID -19 virus. You need to make the expansion into Knowlton Township – NO EXCUSES!!!
 
Kim Fucetola
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